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November 5, 2018 

 

Dear Families, 

Each year, the New York State Education Department studies information about the performance of each 
public school and assigns it an accountability status.  This letter is to inform you that Lincoln Middle School 
will remain under State receivership requirements for the 2018-19 school year.   

As a result of this designation, specific actions will continue be taken during the upcoming school year to 
improve our school’s performance.  

Similar to last year, our school will have a Community Engagement Team consisting of school staff, parents, 
and community partners.  This team will assist in developing and monitoring our school’s improvement 
efforts.  If you are interested in serving as a part of the Community Engagement Team, please contact me 
directly. 

Our school will also hold a public hearing on November 17th at 1:00pm in the cafeteria to discuss its 
performance and the details surrounding receivership.   

I hope to see you on the 17th. In the meantime, please feel free to reach out to me with any questions you 
may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

LaJuan White 
Principal 

 

Lincoln Middle School LaJuan White, Principal   


